
To: SACUA 

From: Luke McCarthy, Director, Faculty Senate Office 

Subject: Director’s Report on Faculty Senate Office Activities 

Date: December 23, 2022 

Faculty Senate Office Activities 

The FSO has been on vacation and has nothing new to report other than the following SACUA actions. 

SACUA Actions 

Between meetings, SACUA has performed the following actions that should be included in the SACUA 
minutes: 

● Following a request from the Provost’s Office for nominees for a search committee for the 
Director of the U-M Center for Innovation, SACUA voted on December 23, 2022, to approve 
sending one nominee: Barbara Israel. The nomination was returned to the Provost’s Office on 
December 23, 2022. 


